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              Communiqué for Management Companies 
                 

 

 
As per Circular Letter CL03022010, Management Companies 
are required to submit necessary details by the 30th June 2010 
with respect to existing companies holding Category 2 Global 
Business Licences. The Financial Services Commission is on an 
exceptional basis extending the deadline to the 31st August 2010 
for the said submissions. 
 


